
To: Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 

Knox County R-I Board of Education 

From: Federal Programs Coordinator/Curriculum Coordinator/MOSIS and Core 

Data 

RE: Administrator’s Report 

 
Federal Programs 

 
 

➢ We have had 27 referrals for special education services.  12 students have 

qualified for services, 11 were not eligible and 4 are in the testing process. 
 

➢ We currently have 79 students with IEP’s enrolled in the district 

preschool through 12th grade. We are serving 15 students through Speech 

Intervening Services. 

 

➢ Title I program surveys will be going out soon.  The annual Title I meeting 

will take place before school is our in May. 

 

Grants 

 

➢ We did not receive the DESE Stronger Connections Grant 

 

➢ Many of the Grant Programs related to Covid are coming to an end so final 

reports and data collection are ongoing for these programs.   

 

➢ Continuing to look for grant opportunities that would benefit our teachers 

and current programs.   

 

 

Curriculum 

 

➢ Teachers are continuing to work on their curriculum to be approved in May.   

 
 


